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Please respond to
"Director,Div 04" 

<national.accounts@statistics.
gov.lk>

To sna@un.org

cc

bcc

Subject Comments on volume 2 of the 2008 SNA

Mr. paul Cheung,
Director,
Statistical Division/DESA
 

                                Comments on volume 2 of the 2008 SNA

 
 
This refers to your letter dated 24th.December 2008 on the above subject.
The draft volume 2 of the 2008 SNA was reviewed by the DCS staff and found no significant suggestion to be made 

as these updates are really satisfactory in the case of Sri Lanka.
Hence we would like to informed you that we agree the draft volume 2 of the 2008 SNA
 
 

With best regards
 
yours faithfully ,
 
 
 
For Director General 
 
 
Nalani Kumarasinghe
Deputy Director ( Head of National Acconuts Division)
National Accounts Division,
104 A, Kitulwatta Road,
 Colombo 08
Sri Lanka .

 


